Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits. As we embark on our Year-Round Support Campaign,
we want to express our gratitude for your continued support in making a difference in our
community.

This campaign aims to provide ongoing resources and assistance to those in need, ensuring that
no one feels alone throughout the year. Your contribution can help us achieve our goals and
create lasting change.

How You Can Help:

e Make a one-time donation or set up a recurring contribution.
e Share our campaign with friends and family.
e Volunteer your time and skills to support our initiatives.

Every little bit counts, and together, we can make a profound impact. Please consider supporting
our campaign by [insert specific call to action, e.g., visiting our website, attending an event].

Thank you for your generosity and support. Together, we can make this year one of hope and
progress.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



